Alfred University lacrosse tournament cut short by concerns over poor weather
3/23/01

ALFRED Two teams scheduled to participate in this weekend's Terrence O'Connor Lacrosse Tournament, hosted by
Alfred University, called off their trips to Alfred due to poor weather forecast for parts of the Northeast.Alfred will
still play Clarkson University at noon Saturday (March 24) at Merrill Field, but games involving Amherst (MA)
College and Potsdam State have been cancelled. Officials at those two schools notified the University they won't make
the trip due to severe snowstorms in the forecast.Potsdam had been scheduled to meet Amherst at 2:30 p.m. Saturday.
The winners of Saturday's games were to have met for Sunday's 2 p.m. championship game, with first-round losers
competing in the 11 a.m. consolation match.



